
 
 

King Ocean Expands South Caicos Trade with New Shipping 
Route 

 
Tuesday, January 28, 2025 

 

King Ocean Services is proud to announce the launch of a new route connecting 
Port Everglades, Florida, with South Caicos. This bi-weekly service will provide 
reliable shipping options, expanding King Ocean's coverage in the Caribbean. 

 

The inaugural sailing is scheduled for February 21, 2025, departing from Port 
Everglades every other Friday afternoon and arriving in South Caicos every other 
Tuesday morning.  

 

This new service is a testament to King Ocean’s commitment to seamless logistics 
solutions tailored to the region's needs. 

 

The new route offers: 

FCL (Full Container Load): Dry, refrigerated, and flatracks 

LCL (Less than Container Load): Dry and refrigerated 

Breakbulk and vehicles 
 

King Ocean thanks you for your continued support.  

 For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at: 

Miami: 305.591.7595 

 


